
The Eco-Committee are helping to organise a ‘New to
You’ uniform stall  for the Summer Fair and are asking

for donations of any unwanted school uniform. 

If you have any uniform which you no longer need,
please bring this into school (drop off at the main

entrance) by Monday 30  June.th

Thank you for your support. 
We look forward to seeing you at the Summer Fair

 on 4  July.th

New to you uniform!
Priory Primary School


